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CONN CHEM INDOOR INSECTICIDE I

PRESSURIZED SPACE & CONTACT SPRAY

DOMESTIC

KILLS FLYING AND CRAWLING INSECTS IN HOMES.

GUARANTEE:
PYRETHRINS            0.20%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE    1.00%

REG.NO. 18503 PCP ACT

CAUTION:  EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CCL INDUSTRIES INC.
26 WATERMAN AVENUE
TORONTO, ONTARIO

 M4B 1Y5

DIRECTIONS:  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Hold can upright while
spraying.

TO KILL FLEAS:  Spray sleeping quarters.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50 deg C. 
Cover fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when spraying
rooms.  In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed foods
and cooking utensils before spraying.  Avoid contact with skin,
eyes, or clothing.  Avoid inhalation of spray.

Wash after using.  Keep from freezing.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure then dispose of in household garbage after wrapping it. 
Do not puncture or incinerate.



FIRST AID:  Avoid inhalation or exposure of concentrate to eyes. 
In case of contact, flush with water.  If irritation persists,
obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed, obtain
medical attention at once.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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